
Subject: Re: NEW ED8 ALB REQUEST
From: Arman Martirossian
Date: 09/21/2016 09:47 AM
To: Bill Musselman
CC: Robert Sosa <robert.sosa@lacity.org>, Anabel Maldonado <anabel.duran@lacity.org>, Wilshire Center
<mike@wilshirecenter.com>, William Bill Musselman <william.musselman@lacity.org>, SOLIS MIKE
<Michael.Solis@lacity.org>, Celeste Hosler <Celeste.hosler@lacity.org>, Wayne Downing <wayne.downing@lacity.org>

Thank you Bill. 

On Wed, Sep 21, 2016 at 9:23 AM, Bill Musselman <bill.musselman@lacity.org> wrote:

Good morning Arman,

These have been delivered. Robert, please activate servicing of these bins.

Thank you, 
Bill

On Sep 16, 2016 11:55 AM, "Arman Martirossian" <Arman.Martirossian@lacity.org> wrote:
Hello Bill, 
can you please see attached for a new container placement at SW corner of Wilshire/Berendo. Please let us know when complete to update map
and activate district service. 

Mike, Robert & Wayne once Bill confirms delivery please update route map and activate service.

Thank you
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